TBA SAMPLE NOTICE


The Department will stop your Transitional Assistance (TAFDC) benefits on 05/01/2004 because your household's income from support payments is over the program limits for your household size.

You will receive Transitional Food Stamp Benefits of $350.00 on 05/14/2004.  Your Transitional Period is from 05/14/2004 through 10/13/2004.  To keep getting food stamp benefits you must file a new application by 09/21/2004.  You must also have an interview and give us all the proof we need to decide if you are still eligible.  If you do nothing, your food stamp benefits will stop.
During your Transitional Period, you may report changes in your income, household size or other situations which may affect your benefits.  The Department will act on any changes that will increase your food stamp benefits during your Transitional Period.

Your MassHealth benefits will continue until further notice.

Please be sure to let your worker know if you have any health insurance.  If you do, your medical bills must be sent to your health insurer first, then to MassHealth.

The regulation(s) used in reaching these decisions are 204.260, 204.270, 204.275, 204.280, 204.400, 204.410, 204.420, 705.100, 364.500, 364.600, 365.170, 365.190.

You may be eligible to get help with your child-care payments and/or transportation services to and from your job for the next 12 months if you are working.  Call your worker Mary Smith, right away to find out if you are eligible.
If you do not need the child-care payments now but find that you do need them within the next 12 months, or if you do not have a job now but get one anytime within the next 12 months, you still may be eligible for transportation services.  Call your local Transitional Assistance Office because you may be eligible for child-care payments and/or transportation services.

Please call your worker Mary Smith at 617-99909999 if you have any questions about your case.

To ask about free legal services, call: Greater Boston Legal Services at 617-371-1234.
